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Visit to National Institute of Technology (NIT) Japan
to explore future collaboration
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Dr Michael Wang, Deputy Executive Director of VTC (second left) attended the commemorative events of the 60th Anniversary of the
“KOSEN” system and met with Mr Shunichi Taniai, President of National Institute of Technology (KOSEN), Tokyo College (third left)
and other distinguished guests.
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Dr Michael Wang (right), Dr Daniel Yan (left) and Mr Isao Taniguchi,
President of National Institute of Technology (Middle).

At the invitation of the National Institute of Technology
(NIT), a delegation led by Dr Michael Wang, Deputy
Executive Director of VTC, Dr Daniel Yan, Academic
Director of Engineering and Principal of Hong Kong
Institute of Vocational Education (Tsing Yi) attended the
commemorative events of the 60th Anniversary of the
“KOSEN” system, a 5-year engineering education system
in Japan. The NIT, comprising 56 colleges, provides
unique and gainful higher education for young people
aged 15 in Japan to groom them into engineering
professionals. Over the years, VIC and NIT have been
collaborating closely to organise various knowledge and
skills exchange activities for staff and students of both
sides. The visit this time further cemented the
partnership. In addition to the Commemorative
Ceremony, the VTC delegation also joined a symposium,
an international university / college presidents’ forum,
and visited NIT (Tokyo College) to explore further
collaboration opportunities on promoting VPET.



